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December 10, 2023 

 

Shinji Uemoto 

President 

Shiga University of Medical Science 

 

Dear President Shinji Uemoto, 

 

On behalf of Hunan University of Medicine, I would like to congratulate you on the 

50th Anniversary of Shiga University of Medical Science. It is a great delight to offer 

our sincere greetings and best wishes to you, the staff, students and everyone at Shiga 

University of Medical Science. 

 

We are honored to become sister university of Shiga University of Medical Science in 

2023, and continue to value greatly our future engagement in a broad variety of fields, 

including faculty exchanges, student exchanges and research collaboration in the field 

of medical and nursing science.  

 

I firmly believe that Shiga University of Medical Science will continue to nurture 

reliable medical professionals, outstanding researchers and experts in medicine and 

nursing, and contribute to the development of medical and nursing science and 

promotion of human health.  

 

Warmest congratulations and best wishes again for your 50th Anniversary! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

He Qinghu 

President 

Hunan University of Medicine 


